
WCBC NORTH LLC

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

A public meeting to provide opportunity for public comment on: 1) plans to remediate contamination at 

the former Emkay Trading Corp. site at 58 Church Street in the Village of Arcade and 2) an application to 

be submitted by WCBC North, LLC to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency for brownfield cleanup 

grant funding; will be held on Wednesday, November 17, 2021 at 7:00 pm at the Arcade Village Hall, 17 

Church Street, Arcade NY 14009. This location is accessible to persons with physical disabilities. An 

interpreter will be provided for deaf or hard of hearing and for people with limited English proficiency if 

requested at least one week prior to the meeting by contacting the WCBC North, LLC at (585) 786-3764.

In addition, the WCBC North, LLC will provide public access to provide oral comments during the Public 

Meeting either in person or via Zoom Meetings.  If you wish to speak at the Public Meeting via Zoom 

Meetings, please notify the WCBC North, LLC by emailing jpierce@wycoida.org  no later than 5:00 p.m. 

on November 16, 2021, including your name, address, e-mail and telephone number that you will use to 

access the Public Meeting.  After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 

information about joining the Public Meeting via Zoom Meetings to provide oral comments.

A copy of the draft grant application and the draft report, “Analysis of Brownfields Cleanup Alternatives”

are available for public review at the Arcade Village Office (17 Church Street), on the Village of Arcade

website, on the Wyoming County Business Center website and at the office of the Wyoming County

Business Center at 36 Center Street, Suite D, Warsaw, NY 14569. Comments may be submitted in

writing to the WCBC North, LLC by mail or via e-mail at jpierce@wycoida.org., all of which will be

included within the public meeting record. Any written comments may be mailed to the WCBC North,

LLC at 36 Center Street, Suite D, Warsaw, New York 14569 until the written comment period closes on

November 23, 2021.
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